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I oppose ending mail in voting. Mail in voting is so important for people who work long 

hours outside the traditional 9-5 hours ie nurses, have to be home with child care, or 

work hours outside of the traditional 9-5, ie service and restaurant industry. Many 

people have a hard time taking time off from work to go vote -I would have found this 

difficult in previous jobs. As someone who formerly worked in the retail industry, I 

would have found it very difficult to make it to a polling location during business 

hours. Thank you for your time.  


